
(from left to right) Mrs. Sheila Cook, wife of DBU President 
Gary Cook; current WAB President Sally Nation; and Leigh 
Gettman-Allen, chair of the 2010 Bluebonnet Luncheon.

Dr. Peggy Trammell (left), former WAB president and chair of the 
2010 Membership Tea, greets Ruth Shanahan, a long-time DBU 
supporter.

(from left to right) DBU Provost Dr. Gail Linam; Mary Ward; 
and Natalie Owens, incoming president of the Women’s Auxiliary 
Board.

This spring, the DBU Women’s Auxiliary Board 
held two major events promoting the work 
of Christian higher education at DBU—the 

Bluebonnet Luncheon and the WAB Membership 
Tea.
	 The annual Bluebonnet Luncheon was held on the 
DBU campus on Wednesday, April 7, and paid special 
tribute to Dr. and Mrs. Gary Cook and Dr. Cook’s 22 
years of service as president of DBU.  The Luncheon 
also provided a chance for the WAB to recognize 
graduating international students at DBU.
	 On Tuesday, May 18, the annual WAB Membership 
Tea was held at the Coyote Ridge Golf Club in 
Carrollton, which is owned by DBU trustee David 
Moon.  Every year the Membership Tea is held to 
introduce DBU and the work of the Women’s Auxiliary 
Board to potential new members of the WAB.


